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Comments: I am commenting on the development plan for Holland Lake.

 I strongly feel the lake should be left in the state it is at this time.

To continue with the plan would be wrong. 

 

Holland Lake and surrounding area  is for outdoor enthusiasts.

The area is a Montana gem and treasure to be preserved for the citizens of Montana to use and enjoy.  

 It does not need to be developed to bring in tourists snd resort guests.  

 

Please stops my further expansion.

 

 


